

Transportation Building 310 Maple Park Avenue S.E. P.O. Box 47300 Olympia, WA 98504-7300 360-705-7000 TTY: 1-800-833-6388 www.wsdot.wa.gov

April 18, 2022

Catherine Lander City of Shoreline 17500 Midvale Ave N Shoreline, WA 98133

Dear Catherine Lander:

The Washington State Department of Transportation approves your Annual Title VI Compliance documents to meet the requirements under Title 23, Code of Federal Regulations (CFR), Part 200 and 49 CFR 21, as well as the provisions of Executive Order 12898 on Environmental Justice and Executive Order 13166 on Limited English Proficiency.

WSDOT appreciates your efforts in developing the required documents for your Title VI Program. In addition to your Annual Title VI Accomplishments and Goals Report, please resubmit the Standard Title VI Assurances USDOT 1050.2A document each year. Please update the Title VI Plan if there is a change in the Executive Official who signs.

WSDOT is committed to providing any assistance you may need with your Title VI Program implementation process. If you have questions concerning your Title VI Program, please contact me at 360-764-0754, or email at leslieb@wsdot.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Brooke Leslie

Brode Salie

Title VI Compliance Specialist
Office of Equal Opportunity

WA State Department of Transportation

cc: Mehrdad Moini